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Palmerston North Medical Research Foundation

President’s Report

for the year ended 31 March 2009
This has been a quiet year for the Foundation with a reduction in applications and a consequent decrease in grants.

Grants were made as follows:

General Grants:
1. Dr Nick Cave “Neuroinflamation in Mucopolysaccharidosis IIIA’ $7,600.00

2. Dr Alastair C Johnstone “The primary cilium in ovine polycystic kidney disease”  $9,840.00

3. Dr Jasna Rakonjac   “The role of a cell-binding protein in probiotic traits of Lactobacillus rhamnosus HN001”   $9,858.00
AM & GA Wilson Grant:  No award
PNMRF Summer Scholarships:  No award
 The Foundation is a Registered Charitable Organisation, Reg. No. CC36450.

The Foundation is pleased with the response to its website:  www.pnmrf.org.nz          and its new logo.
The constraints of the international financial downturn and consequent effects on the performance of its portfolio notwithstanding, the Foundation intends to maintain its established level and pattern of support for biomedical research in Palmerston North and the surrounding region.

The Foundation expresses its appreciation to all who have contributed on its behalf.

John Chrisp

President                                                                                                                                     27 September 2009
